
   

 
  

 

Succesful Closing Meeting for the WOMENGETREADY Project! 

On December 06th, 2023, the Consortium met in Brussels for the final project’s meeting, which served as a 

platform to reflect on the final achievements of the WOMENGETREADY project. Partners from Belgium, 

Cyprus, Greece, Italy, Ireland Poland, Portugal and Spain shared insights into the impact of the project, 

highlighting success stories and the journeys of the women involved in the piloting activities. 

 

During the meeting, partners shared also their experiences in the Multiplier Events held across the partner 

countries. These events created dynamic spaces for engagement with key stakeholders and policy makers in 

the realm of gender equality, education, and digital workforce. Attended by influential figures from various 

sectors, the Multiplier Events garnered enthusiastic support for the project's mission. 

As the project concludes, the WOMENGETREADY Consortium expresses gratitude to all partners, 

participants, and stakeholders who contributed to the success of this initiative. 

 

 

 

 

FOLLOW US 
https://www.facebook.com/WomenGetReady 

https://women-get-ready.erasmus.site 

https://www.linkedin.com/groups/9220390/ 

 

https://women-get-ready.erasmus.site/
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/9220390/

